
To FAI Judges 

 

Due to the fact that there have been no competitions in 2020 and no FAI Judges 

Training Courses a lot of judge’s ratings will expire at the end of 2021. 

With the Interim Bureau Decision (IBD 2021/08) for judges who served at an FCE, or 

have done a re-evaluation or participated successfully in an FAI Judges Training 

course in the year 2019, their Category 1 judges rating will stay valid until December 

2022. 

However, I believe there are a lot of judges who need a re-evaluation this year to 

keep your rating current for next year. 

To help me organise your re-evaluations for whichever disciplines you need then 

please contact me by E-Mail Karlacole@aol.com with the following details: 

name, country, discipline and a current scan of your logbook. 

Please send your details to me by the latest 16 th July 2021. 

 

Karla Cole                                                                                                                                                                                   

ISC Judges Training Course Coordinator 
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